COMMISSION ON HIGHER EDUCATION

REGIONAL OFFICE III

_ BAGONG PILIPINAS
CHEDRO-IIl MEMORANDUM ‘ r i b
No. @l 's.2025 | | /5 JU 2025 :

i ‘
For :  ALL PRESIDENTS/HEADS/OFFICERS-IN-CHARGE, HEADS of PUBLIC AND
PRIVATE EDUCATION INSTITUTIONS IN REGION lii
Subject : CHED SURVEY - ADJUSTMENT IN THE ACADEMIC YEAR FOR HIGHER

EDUCATION INSTITUTIONS (HElIs)

Date - June 5, 2025

In line with the Commission’s continuous efforts to develop responsive and evidence-based
policies for the higher education sector, a nationwide survey on the potential adjustment of the
Academic Year (AY) for Higher Education Institutions (HEIs) will be conducted. The primary

objective of this survey is to gather data that will inform future policy recommendations regarding
the academic calendar.

The survey form may be accessed thru the link: htips.//bit.ly./3Hcf4sF, to be submitted on or
before June 13, 2025.

Should there be any quiries, please coordinate with OSDS through email address
osds@ched.gov.ph or telephone number (02) 8988-0001.

Dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

DR. LORA LTYUSI
Director IV
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